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Comments: Ruby Oil &amp; Gas

Dear District Ranger Nicholes,

Please do not allow the recent short-sided tactics of the current administration allow you to open these areas for
any new Oil, Gas, or Mineral Leases. These areas are far too close to an established Wilderness Area, Wildlife
Refuge, Indian Reservation and other Communities who depend on these whole ecosystems. There are far too
many precious resources worth protecting in the long term, rather than the short term of resource exploitation.
We must begin to think not only for our future, but for the future of our grandchildren grandchildren. Far too long
has the US been short sighted in our constant exploitation of all resources, and now we face that consequence:
water is poison, family and friends die of cancer, and life gets harder for each generation to survive.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Schoenenberger

Owner, Designer &amp; Contractor
California Nativescapes

C27 944670

(408) 243-5663
www.calnativescapes.com
info@calnativescapes.com



